
Events 

25th Management 
Committee meeting 

26th Australia Day 

27th Last Saturday of 
the month is sausage 
sizzle time at the 
Shed. 

This month’s 
birthdays 

Phil Aked 

Alan Cochrane 

Malcolm Holmes 

 

January 2024 

The Shed will be ordering shirts with the logo from our new spon-
sor, Roleystone Real Estate. If you need a new Shed shirt then 
please speak to Phil. 
We will be purchasing a small shed to house and locate the dust 
extractor outside the wood-turning sea container.  
We were unsuccessful in getting a grant for the establishment of 
a community garden but will try again in the next round. This also 
means that the purchase of a third sea container needs to be de-
layed as will the move of the main dust extractor to outside the 
back wall of the workshop. 
U3A have hired of our meeting room in February and March 2024, 
which means some income to help offset our running costs. 
Malcolm is still finishing taking photos of all members, so if you 
know that he has not taken yours then please see him. He is in 
the Shed on Saturdays. 
The management committee plans to set up a sub-committee 
mid-year to organise the 2024 Christmas dinner. If you are inter-
ested in being on such a committee then make yourself known to 
one of our committee members. 
Waterwheel Witters – Ian has taken on the job of a monthly news-
letter. It will not be as flashy as the previous version, but you will 
get regular updates on what your committee is up to. Give Ian any 
stories you want to see in it. 
John Stenhouse has taken on the role of organising our guest 
speakers. So, if you have any ideas for good speakers then let 
John know.  
We need a member to supervise market days for Bedfordale and 
Roleystone - the next Roleystone Market is on 25 February 2024 
from 9am-2pm. If are up for the job, then see Phil. 
We will be approaching the Council to have a 40’ or 20’ sea con-
tainer to be placed at the rear of the Shed on the grassed area 
but raised up to existing Shed floor level.  
We will also be seeking from Council an extension of the Shed 
lease to include the garden area. Our lease currently only covers 
the building. 

 Matters arising from December’s 
management meeting 
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Ronnie Hansen VP 

Henry Zelones Tr. 

Ian Hafekost Sec. 

Murray Hight 

John Stenhouse 

Graham Hantler 

Stephen Hughes 



 

 

Waterwheel Caravanners are planning another trip 

Graham Hantler is organising another trip for the Waterwheel Caravanners 
groups after their successful outing last year. The planned itinerary so far is 
as follows: 

21 March: drive to the Boddington free stay camping area. 
22-23 March: stay at Katanning Caravan Park to enjoy the Katanning 

Harmony Festival.  
24 March: Kojonnup free stay camping area ($5 to the Shire) 
25-26 March: stay at the Lakeside Camping by Towerining Lake. 

Graham is still working on the trip and promises more to come. So keep 
checking the notice board in the meeting room for updates.  

This space is vacant  

If you have any news you want to share with your fellow shed 
members or have something to sell then send me your words 
and I will include it in next month’s edition of the Shed News. 

Ian (Secretary) 

 

Days open  9 

Attendances  164 

Av.attendance  18 

Other groups  0 

 


